
Dear Parents,  We invite you to         attend a virtual meeting with
representatives from the Albuquerque Public Schools to answer questions

and provide information about programs and services as your child
prepares to transition to elementary school. Representatives from the APS

visual impairment department and other special education programs
will be in attendance. The virtual meeting will be held on

Monday, January 21, 1:00pm
Zoom Information:

NMSBVI ECP • Albuquerque • www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us

https://zoom.us/j/98220565233?pwd=Q0Znb21yY0krNEZjVmVsTFdkOWVFQT09
Meeting ID: 982 2056 5233           Passcode: 945947
If you have questions, please contact Paul Kilman,

NMSBVI ECP Program Director, at (505) 271-3060


